

30-15 29th Street Astoria, NY 11102 TEL: 718.956.2760

FAX: 718.956.2765

PRINCIPAL - Dora Danner
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL - Peggy Papathomas
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL - Panayiota Karaiskos





March 17, 2021

Dear P.S.234 In School Families,

We are excited to announce our second book distribution of this school year. Your children are being provided personalized book baggies with high interest books and magazines for them to engage with at home. These books are for your children to keep and enjoy. Each student will receive a baggie with various book titles that have been pre-selected by their teachers to inspire their love of reading. In addition each baggie will also include a variety of art supplies that can be used to spark your child's creativity while at home.

Please note that these swag bags will be distributed to your children by their teacher during the school day.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding through this time.

If you have any questions, please call the school office at (718) 956-2760 or

email our parent coordinator Mr. Brown at jbrown1112@schools.nyc.gov